
NOTICE OF HEARING 
ON PROPOSED ALDERMANIC DISTRICT BOUNDARIES 

IN THE CITY OF LA CROSSE, LA CROSSE COUNTY, WISCONSIN 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Common Council of the City of La Crosse, by 

its Judiciary & Administration Committee, will hold a public hearing upon proposed 
changes in aldermanic district boundaries in the City of La Crosse. 
 

You are further notified that a map of the proposed aldermanic districts is on file and 
open for public inspection in the City Clerk’s Office or on the City’s Legislation Information 
Center website at www.cityoflacrosse.legistar.com and searching File 21-1461. 

 
A public hearing before the Judiciary & Administration Committee will be held at 

6:00 p.m. on Tuesday, November 2, 2021 and final action will be determined by the 
Common Council on Thursday, November 11, 2021 at 6:00 p.m.  Both meetings will be 
held at the Southside Neighborhood Center, 1300 6th St. S., City of La Crosse, La Crosse 
County, Wisconsin.  
 

This notice is given pursuant to Wis. Stats. sec. 62.08(1). 
 

Dated this 15th day of October, 2021.    
 

Nikki Elsen, WCMC, City Clerk 
        City of La Crosse 
 
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  
Publish:  October 19 and 26, 2021 
One (1) Affidavit 


